
REPORT BY THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER SERVICES IN THE ABSENCE OF 
A QUORUM FOR THE APPEALS COMMITTEE MEETING held in the MEMBERS MEETING 

ROOM, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD on FRIDAY, 2 MARCH 2018 

Present:

Attending:

Advance notification had been given by the Executive Director of Customer Services 
that the meeting would require to be postponed due to adverse weather conditions 
and the consequent impact on a quorum.  There was therefore no attendance by 
Members, Officers or the Appellant.  

The meeting was to be rescheduled with a suitable date being notified in due course.  


